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15th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As the winter chill sets in and the festive season approaches, it's time for us to reflect on the wonderful 

achievements and memorable moments that have filled our school with warmth during this autumn term. 

The children have worked so hard throughout the term, engaging in a wide range of subjects, activities and 

events and impressing us with their dedication and enthusiasm for learning.  I am so very grateful to our 

amazing members of staff who work so hard each and every day to ensure the children experience the very 

best opportunities to develop academically, socially and emotionally.   

 

A big thank you to all the parents and members of our community who have actively participated in school 

events and volunteer activities. Your support is invaluable, and it reinforces the strong sense of community 

that makes Barnsbury Primary School and Nursery a special place for our children to learn and grow.  

 

This week in particular has been very special at Barnsbury.  The children in Key Stage One and Reception 

treated us to a truly magical nativity production.  Everyone was so impressed with their singing (so many 

words to learn!) and the confidence and clarity of the actors.  It was wonderful to see all of their faces en-

joying taking part.  Thank you to all of the amazing members of staff who worked so hard to bring it all to-

gether and to all of the parents and family who supported the children by coming to watch. 

 

Yesterday afternoon was the Year 3 and 4 Christmas Carol Concert at St Mary of Bethany’s Church.  The chil-

dren’s singing was exceptional; they put their heart and soul into performing and it sounded absolutely 

beautiful.  The speakers from Year 4 all did a wonderful job narrating the Christmas story and they spoke so 

confidently.  Again, huge thanks to our wonderful teachers, especially Mrs Norfolk and Miss Murray for or-

ganizing the event.  Thank you to all of the parents and family who came to the event—I hope it has put you 

all firmly into the Christmas spirit! 

 
 
 



The children had their Christmas parties on Thursday afternoon.  They had fun with their friends and teachers 

to celebrate the end of the Autumn Term and the coming of the Christmas break.  This morning the whole 

school came together for our final assembly of the term and we looked at a story highlighting ‘the true spirit 

of Christmas’. 

 
Thank you for the kind toy donations to Early Years. The children have played with some already and they will 
be excited to explore the others in the new year.  
 
 
Thank you to the Nursery and Reception families who kindly donated money for our sponsored event. You 

have helped to raise an amazing £354 which will go towards new construction resources for Early Years. We 

will keep you updated with photos during the academic year.  

 

I wish all of our families a wonderful Christmas break.  Take care of each other and enjoy spending time with 

your loved ones.  We look forward to welcoming the children back at school on Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 

 
 
With kind regards, 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs J E Harrup 
Headteacher 



Dates for your diary 2023-24 

Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January  

Tuesday 2nd INSET Day 

Wednesday 3rd First day of Spring Term 

Wednesday 10th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am-10am) 

Friday 26th Creative Arts Day 

February  

Friday 2nd 9am—3M Class Assembly 

Friday 9th 9am—6J Class Assembly 

12th—16th Half Term 

Monday 19th INSET Day 

Wednesday 21st Year 5 Trip 

March  

Wednesday 6th Local Governing Committee Meeting (8am-10am) 

Thursday 7th World Book Day 

Friday 8th 9am—1M Class Assembly 

Friday 15th 9am—3B Class Assembly 

Tuesday 19th 9.30am Rock Steady  Spring Concert 

Thursday 21st 9.30am Rock Steady Spring Concert 

Friday 22nd Y4 & 5 Production Dress Rehearsal (KS1) 9.30am 

Monday 25th Y4 & 5 Production Dress Rehearsal (KS2) 1.30pm 

Wednesday 27th Y4 & 5 Production—adults only—6pm 

Thursday 28th End of Term—Finish 1.15pm 

April  

Monday 15th INSET Day 

Tuesday 16th  First Day of Summer Term 



  

 

 

Star of the  

Week 

 

 

 

Effort  

Award 

 

 

Values  

Award 

Oak Edmund Ohene Ayesha 

Ash Alexander Dakota Jack 

1B Talia Alexia Kabir 

1M Mikael Auriella Elize 

2M Poema Fin B Caitlin 

2T Beatrice Emma Eddie 

3B Florence Veda Mukund 

3M Maya-Mae Frankie Violet 

4T Henry Hansraj Isobel 

4D William Dominik Nicole 

5M Harriet Kaja Diesel 

5B Ethan Lucy Dylan 

6J Maisy James Daniel 

6G Mia Claudia Hudhayfah 

Congratulations to the recipients of a 

WOW certificate this week:  Ben (1M), 

Abby (2T), Khaleesi (3B), Bella  (4D), Pip-

pa (4D), Ben (4D), Liam (4D), 

Oscar T (4D), Tabitha (5B), 

Catalina (5B) 

Congratulations to our Super Spellers this 

week:  Jayden (3B) 

Congratulations to our Reading Ambassa-

dors this week:  Lucy (3B), William (3B),  

Mila (3M), Isla (3M),  Zoe (4D), Sedef (4D),  

Jack (4T), Grace (4T),  Noah (5M), Amelia 

(5M),  Florence (5B), Anna (5B), Diamond 

(6G), Kayla (6G),  Atharv (6J), Charlotte (6J) 

 

Reading Deputy: Tabitha 

(5B) 



Christmas Card Competition 

After various year groups entered a Christmas Card competition, an email arrived 
announcing Emma Yau - 4T had been awarded 'runners-up.'  I am sure you will all 
agree that her card design was outstanding!  The theme was Christmas in Woking, 
and was depicted by Emma in a bold and creative way.  We are super proud of her.  

Woking Park Junior Park Run 

Some of our Athletics Club members ran the Junior Park Run on Sunday 10th December, and seem 
proud and satisfied with their results.  Thank you to Tracy for suggesting and arranging this wonder-
ful idea, for the enthusiastic runners of Barnsbury to meet up, and have a fun morning running.  We 
are looking forward to the next team run on 7th January 2024, and welcome any budding Barnsbury 
runners.  We are super proud of them! 



Barnsbury Autumn 2023 Cross Country  

The Barnsbury Autumn 2023 Cross Country was a resounding success.  The school was 
out in full force to cheer our Athletes on, and motivate them despite the really muddy 
conditions.  I am super proud of all our runners, and look forward to getting back into 
action in the first week of Spring 1.  Thank you to Tracy for helping with the event and 
the training of our Athletes, and am super excited to make this a termly fixture - some-
thing for our Athletes to work towards.  

The winners of this Terms race are: 
Year 4 

1. Spencer       1. Abigail 
2. James          2. Adele 
3. Theo            3. Bella 

 
Year 5 

1. Harrison           1. Kaja 
2. Thomas C         2. Tabitha 
3. Freddie             3. Evangaline 
 

      4 -Awarded due to time - Jack and Praise 
 

Year 6 

1. Thomas 
2. James 
3. Seba 
4. Awarded due to time - Edward 



Eco Council 

Sign up here: 12 Days Wild | The Wildlife Trusts 

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/12dayswild?utm_source=Engagement+list&utm_campaign=198a25d13c-12DW_Promo+email+1_englist&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_-573390fea5-%5BLIST_EMAIL_ID%5D




Christmas 

Festive sudoku 
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